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Question: 

a) Please provide details of the number of social workers employed in each of the last four 

years and the reason for reduced referrals in 2014-15. 

b) What was the reason for reduced engagement by social workers with young people in 

2014-15? 

 

Answer: 

a)  

Social Work Staff FTE Headcount 

30/06/2015 649.19 741 

30/06/2014 597.13 680 

30/06/2013 611.44 689 

30/06/2012 630 729 

Reporting information available indicates that there has been a steady decline in referrals 

to social workers over recent years.  There is no evidence available to confirm the reason 

for the decline in referrals.  

b)  In 2014-15, reporting parameters changed to include reporting on the number of case 

plans created with a young person in that year, rather than the total number of customers 

referred into social work. 

While overall social work referral numbers have been trending down, evidence available 

indicates referrals for the social work priority groups – those presenting with mental 

health issues, youth at risk, domestic and family violence, and customer aggression - have 

remained steady.   

 


